
We will be closed from Monday the 24th of December 2018 till Tuesday
the 1st of January 2019 (inclusive).  

 
We will be open from Wednesday the 2nd of January 2019 till Saturday

the 5th of January 2019. The hours are as follows: 
Wednesday 2nd January – 8am – 4pm 

Thursday 3rd January – 8am – 4pm 
Friday 4th January – 8am – 4pm 

Saturday 5th January – 7:30am – 12:30pm 
 

Clinic will resume normal hours from Monday the 7th of January 2019.  

Christmas/ New Year Hours

From the team at BJC Health, we wish you a very  
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!


